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 Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #03-01-2024 

Date:      3/30/2024 

Subject: Annual Picnic Reminder  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Attention! All Hands-on Deck!  To date the RVSPs for the Perch Base 
Annual Picnic are few and far between and disappointingly so.  The 
Wardroom must have an accurate head count to ensure there is enough 
grub for all the attendees. It is time to get serious shipmates and make that 
commitment. Email either the COB (COB@perch-base.org) or the Base 
Commander (commander@perch-base.org) this week with your head 
count. This is a family event and don’t forget to consider them in you 
RVSP. The Picnic will be held at Paloma Community Park on Saturday, 
April 13th. This is the same location as last year’s picnic, and it is a great 
one. The picnic details are details on our webpage for any additional 
questions or concerns regarding this event. Lollygagging is not the Perch 
Base way. Turn-Too shipmates!!  

  

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
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